
State of Florida 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

June 29,2005 

Blanca S. Bay6, Commission Clerk and Administrative Services Director f l  
Beth W. Salak, Director, Division of Competitive Markets & Enfo 
Beth Keating, Attorney Supervisor, Office of the General Counsel 

Docket No. 050279-TP - Petition for reconsideration of Florida P 
Commission's 1991 decision not to allow "per line Caller ID blocking" to be 
available to general users in Florida, by Ted Shannon. 

The petitioner in Docket No. 050279-TP has filed a request to withdraw the petition. The 
t and there are no issues pending. Therefore, this 

cordance with APM 2.07-C.2.d.(4). 
Commission ha 

cc: Kira Scott 


